

# St Joseph's School, Waroona

14 Millar Street, Waroona, WA, 6215 (PO Box 129, Waroona)

Telephone: (08) 9782 6500

admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au www.stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au

St Joey's Weekly

	$\sim$ 2 2 2 $\sim$ 2
	Events
Friday 3 February	Start of Term Mass @ 9am
Monday 6 February	Assembly @ 1:40pm (new day and time)
Tuesday 7 February	P & F Meeting @ 6pm All families welcome to attend
Wednesday 8 February	Canteen open for lunch orders Volunteers: Karen Chiera, Melissa Cooper
Thursday 9 February	SAC Meeting @ 5:30pm

Our mission is "to provide an affordable, quality Catholic education."

St Joseph's School, as an integral part of the Waroona Catholic Community, is inspired by Christ's teachings. We endeavour to nurture all children to grow as confident, independent, life-long learners, enabling them to contribute to society with dignity, respect and a spirit of service.

## 2023 Music Program:

Students in Years 2 – 6 are eligible to apply for the MCC Instrumental Music Program here. Lessons for Guitar and Piano have been confirmed for one day a week. Lessons will be held during school time onsite here at St Joseph's. Please complete the application and return to the school office by Wednesday 8 February.

### **School Arrival Time:**

Safety is a shared responsibility between parents and our Educators. For safety reasons students are not to arrive at school prior to 8:15am or play on the equipment before or after school. Please remind your children not to play on the playground equipment before or after school. <a href="Parent Handbook">Parent Handbook</a>

#### **Family Details:**

It is very important that all students and parent personal information is kept up to date. If your details or your emergency contact details have changed recently, please contact the school office to update them on <a href="mailto:admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au">admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au</a>.

### **School Uniforms:**

It has been awesome to see all our students looking so smart in their school uniforms. To assist families to continue our high standard, uniforms are available for purchase in the school office anytime. We are currently fully stocked in school socks so make sure your child is wearing them as per the <u>Uniform and Grooming Guidelines</u>